Wendy Strangeway

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 27 January 2017 10:02

To: Planning

Subject: Responses to applications from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2017/0004/FL Application in respect of construction of a single storey extensions at
4 Nookfield Close, Robin Hood's Bay.
No objection

Virginia Ramsey.
(Parish Council Clerk)
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